The regular monthly meeting of the Hillcrest Farm board of directors was held on Monday, June
10, 2013 at 6:30 pm at J. Murphy’s Bar & Grill. The minutes of the May meeting were read and
approved. Paul Hurley, board president, Rick Lind, Michael Canter, and Michelle Kriks of the board were
present and also Lisa Ferraro from Centennial Management. Bill McCombs, homeowner, was also in
attendance. The meeting was called to order at 6:38 pm.

The board motioned and approved an ARC request from the owners at 4716 Millridge to paint
the exterior of their home.

A motion was made and approved to send a refund check back to any homeowners who have a

credit balance from overpayment of dues or fees.
The next board meeting is scheduled for July 8, 2013 at 6:30 pm at J. Murphy’s Bar & Grill.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:28 pm.

Lisa Ferraro, Centennial Management



